

Where Getting Better Never Stops

Southam Primary School St James Road Southam Warwickshire CV47 0QB

Telephone: 01926 812520 Fax: 01926 810733

Email: southamprimary@stowevalley.com

Friday 28th February 2020

Year 2 visit to Coventry Cathedral on Thursday 26th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Headteacher: Emma Longworth Deputy Headteacher: Amanda Startup

We are writing to let you know about a trip we are planning to Coventry Cathedral on the afternoon of 26th March, for an Easter experience tour which lasts 2 hours. (12.30pm – 2.30pm). The coach will collect us from Southam Primary at 11.40am and we will be back at school at approximately 3.10pm. (dependant on traffic). We will keep you up to date of our estimated return time on the day via our school Facebook page and/or Class Dojo pages.

On the day of the trip your child will need to wear their school uniform and come into school for the normal time in the morning as we will be following our normal teaching timetable for most of the morning. They will also need to bring a packed lunch to school with them on the day which they will be able to eat in school prior to us leaving at 11.40am. If your child normally has a hot school meal and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch, please speak to your child's class teacher and request this by Thursday 19th March 2020.

The cost of this trip will be £9.00, which includes coach travel and the 'Easter Experience' at the cathedral.

Please could you give your permission and make payment via your child's ParentPay account by Thursday 19th March. If you have any additional questions, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Kind Regards

Mrs Morgan, Mrs McCubbin and Mrs Taylor















